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Parking Lot Repairs 
 

 Grossmont College 
Parking lot repairs will be taking place during the winter break and will include the following: 

 Repair potholes in lots 1, 2, 3, 4, and 4A 

 Repair potholes on perimeter road adjacent to LDS Church 

 Stenciling of ADA spaces around campus 

 Clean parking structure and parking lots 
 

Additional repairs at Grossmont college will take place in January and will include the 
striping of parking lots 2, 3, 4, and a portion of 4A. 

 

 Cuyamaca College 

 Repairs will include some sealing and paving along the perimeter road. 

 Striping of student and staff parking lots and improved signage to assist with evening 
classes at the Child Development Center. 

 

Campus & Parking Services (CAPS) 

Under the direction of CAPS Director Nicole Conklin, the following tasks have been completed 
over the past few weeks: 

 Implemented emergency call box assessment and testing to be done every six 
months on both campuses. 

 Donated old police items to the GCCCD Sheriff’s office, which freed up storage 
space and avoided high disposal fees. 

 Updated lost and found website to enable a student and staff search option. 
Students and staff can check a listing of lost and found items at: 
http://www.repoapp.com/search/client/2824, or contact the Public Safety internet page for 
more information. 

 Next step:  Watch for website improvements and updates to provide cohesive 
messages and added information. 

 

District Services Thanksgiving Food Drive for Students 
 
The District Services 
Team donated food to 

support the Colleges’ holiday 
food drives.  The boxes were 
delivered to the Cuyamaca 
CARE Food Pantry and the 
Grossmont College Food 
Drive. 

 
 

http://www.repoapp.com/search/client/2824
http://www.gcccd.edu/public-safety/campus-services.html


 

Cyber Safety Workshop 

A cyber safety workshop for District Services staff was presented by the 

GCCCD Sheriff’s team on December 2.  Participating staff learned about 

protecting personal information, identifying scams, theft and fraud, and tips 

for purchasing online. 

 
 

 

District Services Holiday Coffee 
 

District Services got into the Holiday Spirit with our Traditional Holiday Coffee  
on December 9. The fun included a buffet provided by the District Services’  
Supervisors & Managers, a Student Gift Drive for events at Grossmont College  
and Cuyamaca College, an Employee Drawing for gift baskets donated by        
District Services departments, and an Ornament Exchange. 
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